
Submitter: jeri white 

On Behalf Of: zerowastemcminnville 

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and Environment 

Measure: SB545 

      I encourage the passage of SB545 to allow the use of reusable containers to 

purchase food items.  Continued use of disposable plastics is irresponsible and 

harms not only the planet, but our own bodies. Our government must put politics 

aside and act for the common good. 


